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Statement from House Republican Leader Christine Drazan  
on Revenue Forecast 

 

SALEM, Ore. – House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) issued the 
following statement following the release of the quarterly economic and revenue 
forecast: 

“Thanks to hardworking and enterprising Oregonians, our economy is strong and 
continues to perform well. We are seeing a steady job market, good wages, and 
promising signs of growth. It is our responsibility as the Legislature to ensure that 
Oregon’s economy can continue to thrive. We must not further burden the individuals, 
job creators and entrepreneurs in our state who are creating this economy with more 
regulations that only hinder progress but instead foster an environment that allows 
Oregon businesses and families to prosper.” 
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